2007 VISUAL ART CLUB BOARD

Dave Dolan, President

No Vice President

Dale Martin. Past President

Jerry Hubbard.

Treasurer Arlene Peck. Secretary (elected after annual meeting)

Peggy Lantelme

Laura Cody

Eve Miller

Bill Tyner

Kate Miller

Diana Carter

COMMITTEE CHAIRS

Pat Schad - Artisan Fair

Lee Martin - Co-Chair Artisan Fair

Laura Cody - Cabinet

Peggy Lantelme - Exhibit

Nan Bopp - Hanging

Rose Harrison - Plein Aire, Workshop

Dale Martin - Publicity/Dateline, DWIGA Cookbook Art, Recreation

Committee Liaison

Lynn Brown - Co- Chair Publicity

Rose Harrison – Workshops

Kate Miller - Gallery Manager, Workshops

Sheila Korhammer - Archivist Photographer

Jim Williams - Photography, Dateline

Laura Bricker - VAC Listserve

Donna McKeown - Mermere

Bill Tyner - Membership

Diana Carter - Workshops, Receptions

Wendy and Bob Peck - Exhibit Intake

Nominating Committee for 2008 Board:

Lynn Brown, Frank Hager, Pat Schad, Dave

Dolan

Terry Lurtz - Sports and Recreation Committee Chair

2007 VISUAL ARTS CLUB ACTIVITIES

EXHIBITS

Flora and Fauna (February 2007); Spring Fling (April 2007); Summer Scenes (July 7, 2007); What I did this Summer (October 2007); Ruins of Dataw (January 2008)

ACTIVITIES

By-Laws changed to created position of Vice President for 2008 and a two year term for presidents.

Pub Art judged by Hume Killian of Smith Killian Galleries of Charleston. The DIC purchased framing and the Golobic giclee (Golobic owns the frame around it), 8 VAC artists are featured. A hanging celebration was held by the DIC in the Pub after the Dataw Annual Meeting in February.

St. Helena Elementary School Art Festival – VAC volunteers assisted running the program; some art materials were donated.

VAC artwork unveiled for DWIGA cookbook

Newcomer's brochure updated.

Sign for VAC display cabinet and digital frame display purchased.

Mermere sculpture project canceled due to timing constraints; materials donated to adopting artist.

Second Annual Artisan Fair held on Community Center grounds November 5.

Workshops continued as per 2006 (Instructional Workshops 1st and 3rd Monday mornings; Open Studio and Plein Aire Tuesday mornings; Clay Construction Thursday morning); Calligraphy by Barbara Krakehl; Diana Carter Poured it On again; "Draw What You See, Not What You Think You See" by Lanny Krause; "Animal Painting" and Greeting Card Art by Biddie Fox.

Photography field trip to Sheldon Ruins led by Jim Williams.

Sheila Kohammer's scrapbooks are beautifully crafted and depict photographic history of the VAC.

ANNUAL MEETING

Diane Mullis-Waddell gave the annual meeting (2008) presentation. She demonstrated the art of dying silk and cotton fabrics. It was our first use of the overhead mirror ... Meeting was held at 11am followed by light refreshments and finger food.

Membership was 165 members.